
 DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Happy Holidays to all Young Artists' Community Ballet Academy of Dance 

Families! We hope this season brings you much joy. 

RECITAL COSTUME FORM AND PAYMENT WERE DUE SATURDAY, 
NOVEMBER 21! It is imperative you get these forms and fees taken care of. 

Thank you so much for your help with this matter. 

Don’t forget to go to our website for all your dance school needs and 

questions. www.YACBdance.com 

Y.A.C.B. HAS AN APP. Please check it out. It is super easy to use. 

**** We are closed on:***
Winter Break: December 13 to January 3 

Classes will resume on the week of January 4, 2021 

RECITAL ANNOUNCEMENT COMING IN JANUARY 

****December Scholarships**** 
*Congratulations to: Abigail Archulet, she has received her scholarship in all of her classes. Abby is working extremely

hard and all of her teachers have seen continued improvement. Also, Layla Hancock is receiving a scholarship in 

Elementary Level Ballet on Wednesday. Layla is an eager learner and a great listener. Keep it up ladies. 

*Student of the Week – we hope you have seen a few of these come home. Encourage your child to continue to work

hard in class, come ready to learn, be respectful and have fun. 

****Teacher of the Month****
Way to go Arely Alvarez has been selected as our Teacher of the Month. Arely has a great knowledge of modern and hip 

hop. She has also taken on the task of teaching some of our younger students, jazz and tap. 

****Class of the Month**** 
Congratulations to Intermediate/Advanced Tap Wednesday. Ms. Emma is proud of this class for 

accepting the challenge of new and difficult steps, as well as being flexible with the variety of levels within 

the class. 

***NUTCRACKER*** 
Come see Ballet Continental perform the Nutcracker on the big screen. 

Sunday, December 13, 2020 at 2:00pm – Desert Sky Cinema - $15(includes popcorn and a drink) 

Get your tickets at:  BALLETCONTINENTAL.TICKETLEAP.COM 

Thank you, 

Mr. Nick McLain, Director & Ms. Darby Downs, Managing Director 

www.YACBdance.com 

520-326-7887 (please leave a message if someone does not answer.

(All Voicemails go to Mr. Nick’s email so he can check them regularly throughout the day and get back with you quickly!) 
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